Dear Millard West Parents and Seniors:

Senior Class Board, a club that promotes senior involvement in school and community activities, prepares and established graduation rituals, and builds community in our large class, is dedicated to continuing the long-standing of giving back to Millard West with a Senior Gift.

This year's Senior Class Board would like to use the proceeds towards the Academic Wall of Fame.

Senior Class Board is asking for a \$10 donation from each senior student's family. Receiving this donation from each family is necessary to make our gift possible and allow the Class of 2024 to benefit from their gift. Gifts larger than \$10 per family would also be greatly appreciated.

Thank you so much for your support and good luck to all graduating seniors.

Respectfully,

Evan Shidler Ella Shilder

Senior Class Co-Presidents

Mark Hilburn Senior Class Sponsor

Dr. Greg Tiemann Principal

Millard West High School
Class of 2024
Senior Class Gift Donation

Name of Senior					

Cash_____ Check _____

Amount of Gift _____

Please drop this form and your donation off in the Administration Office or mail to:

Senior Class Gift – Class of 2024 Millard West High School 5710 S. 176th St. Omaha, NE 68135